
 

 

UN Special Representatives on Sexual Violence in Conflict, Children and 
Armed Conflict and Special Advisor on the Prevention of Genocide urge 

the Government of South Sudan to ensure accountability for sexual 
violence against women and girls in Bentiu 
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New York, 3 December 2018: UN Special Representatives on Sexual Violence in 

Conflict, Pramila 


